
DEC.2017 

REMINDER 

7:00-7:30– Breakfast 

7:30-7:45– A.R/ Dear/ Intervention 

TIGER STORE OPEN MONDAY- 

FRIDAY ROOM 23 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

December 2017 

13th-20th - Testing 

15th– Santa’s Little Helper  

Program 

19th– Christmas Program @ 1 p.m 

 

Christmas Break is December 
20– January 8. 

Tiger’s Newsletter 
PRINCIPAL’S  MESSAGE 

JCRES vision is looking beyond  ordinary expectations creating an 

environment that will allow our scholars to thrive and experience 

academic success. Our level of expectations is not taken lightly. We 

are constantly looking for new and innovative ways to motivate  

our students . 

Parents continue to take an active role in your child(ren) education 

as we move forward. Be safe and HAPPY HOLIDAYS!  

ROSSER PARENT CENTER 

Our Parent center is full of educational materials for par-

ents to check out to work with their child(ren) at home. 

We will be having scheduled parent meetings for you to 

attend. At the meetings, parents will be given informative 

information to assist with your child(ren) academic 

growth. Parents will also be given Tiger Bucks to pur-

chase items from the Tiger Store.  



#1 Dad’s Day  
We honored our Dad’s. “#1 Dads” with a healthy 

snack, a motivational speaker, Reverend William-
Blackmon and a plaque colored by the dads. We 
are so thankful for over 50 parents to attend this 

event! 

 

POLAR EXPRESS AT JAMES 
C. ROSSER 

 

Parents,  

We are excited for our Polar Express Day on Wednesday, 
December 20, 2017. Your child is welcomed to wear 

“school appropriate”  pajamas for the occasion. Your 
child should still wear regular school shoes to school, but 

can bring house slippers to wear in the classroom! 

 

**ONLY Pre-K through 2nd Grade 

CAN WEAR PAJAMAS!!** 

Message from Parent Liaison  

A child with positive academic motivation has a desire to 
learn, likes learning activities and believes that school is 
important. Positive academics motivation not only helps the 
child to see learning is rewarding and important in all as-
pects of life. Please feel free to come and visit our Parent 
Center. We have resources to check out that can help make 
learning fun for your child. The Parent Center hours of oper-
ation are from 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. on Monday through 
Friday. If you have any questions, please feel free to call at 
(662) 246-5395 ext. 214 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY 

NEW YEAR!!!!. 

CONGRATULATIONS  

To The District Story board 

winners  & Teacher of the 

month  

Toshiro Smith 

 


